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This Week
Message from Helen: We have had a full fun packed year of learning and QEII School 

continues to be outstanding. Our wonderful pupils continue to grow and achieve 

because they are guided on their journey with such care and commitment by our truly 

amazing staff team and are supported with such dedication by their parents and 

carers. Thank you to each and everyone of you. As our Ofsted report states “This 

school is a very special place.” It just leaves me to wish you a great summer and we look 

forward to welcoming you back in September.

School Dinners: The price of a school dinner will increase to £2.75 per day in 

September.

CAMHS Workshop Videos: The videos of the recent CAMHS Parent and Carer 

workshops are now available to view online. They can be seen by following this link:

www.sussexcamhs.nhs.uk/resources/resources-for-families-carers-and-

professionals/parent-and-carer-workshops 

Horsham Family Hub Event: Please see the attached flyer for Horsham Family Hub’s 

Summer SEND Event on Tuesday 15th August.

Reaching Families Befriender Training: Please see the attached flyer from Reaching 

Families about their Befriender programme.

Super Siblings Fun Day: Please see the attached flyer from Super Siblings about 

their Inclusive Family Fun Day this Sunday, 23rd July.

Bridge Leisure Centre Play & Bounce Sessions: Please see the attached flyer from 

The Bridge Leisure Centre about their August Play & Bounce SEN sessions.

September Dates: The Autumn Term start dates are as follows;

Friday 1st September: INSET Day - No students in school

Monday 4th September: INSET Day - No students in school

Tuesday 5th September: Transition Day.

Reception, Year 7 & Year 12 students only, plus new pupils joining QEII

Primary students (Reception ONLY) in school 9.30-11.00

Senior students (Year 7/Year 12 ONLY) in school 1.00-2.30

For full details of Transition Day please see the letter that was sent home with the 

newsletter on Friday 7th July

Wednesday 6th September: School open to all students

Staff Leavers: Today we say goodbye to class teachers Josie and Rachel, school nurse 

Steph and catering assistant Holly, all of whom have been with us for a long time. We 

will miss them all and wish them the very best for their futures.

Plants Donation: We would like to say thank you to Lucy Newman from the Horsham 

Community Fridge for her kind donation of lots of plants to brighten up our meeting 

room. (Many more than pictured here with Jamie!)

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

http://www.sussexcamhs.nhs.uk/resources/resources-for-families-carers-and-professionals/parent-and-carer-workshops
http://www.sussexcamhs.nhs.uk/resources/resources-for-families-carers-and-professionals/parent-and-carer-workshops


KS3 Activity Week
Our Key Stage 3 students have had a fantastic Activity Week. Some have stayed on a residential trip 

at the Lodge Hill Centre, while others have had lots of activities based at school and also trips out 

including bowling and a visit to Knockhatch Farm.
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